
 

Honors Program Admissions Requirements 
 
 

Incoming First-Year Students:   
During the undergraduate application process, prospective students are identified by 
virtue of exceptional promise, based on their prior academic achievements, extra-
curricular activities, and leadership potential. Those who indicate interest in the 
Honors Program must complete an interview with a member of the Honors Council. 
The Honors Council includes the Director of the Honors Program and faculty/staff 
representing different areas of the university. 
  
Incoming Transfer Students:   
Any incoming transfer student who is a member of their current institution’s honors 
program may be invited for participation in the Delaware Valley Honors Program. 
Those who indicate interest in the Honors Program must complete an interview with a 
member of the Honors Council. The Honors Council includes the Director of the 
Honors Program and faculty/staff representing different areas of the university. 
Students may be asked to submit honors course syllabi from their previous institution 
for evaluation of honors course credit at Delaware Valley University. Participation in 
the Honors Program may lengthen the amount of time required to complete all 
academic requirements.  
  
Current Delaware Valley University Students:   
Any current Delaware Valley University student may petition the Director of the 
Honors Program for consideration of admission to the Honors Program if they do not 
meet the above criteria. This request will be evaluated by the Director and other 
members of the Honors Council (faculty/staff representing different areas of the 
university). It must be submitted at least 90 days before the start of the third semester 
of classes completed at Delaware Valley University. Please note that participation in 
the Honors Program may lengthen the amount of time required to complete all 
academic requirements.   
   
Note: The Delaware Valley Honors Program is an undergraduate program. At this time, 
graduate students at DelVal cannot be members of the Honors Program.   
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